

BN16/00093

Mr Peter Boxall AO Chair Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal PO Box K35 HAYMARKET POST SHOP NSW 1240

Dear Mr. Boxall Petel

I am writing to advise you of minor changes to arrangements for the Tribunal's review of maximum fares for Opal services.

To allow the NSW Government to thoroughly consider the Tribunal's 21 December 2016 draft report and give the Tribunal sufficient time to finalise its review after receiving the government's announced policy position, I have decided to extend the due date for the Tribunal's report by six weeks from 31 March 2016 to 12 May 2016.

I look forward to receiving the Tribunal's final report on this matter.

Yours sincerely

THE HON ANDREW CONSTANCE MP